Health Measures for Cucu's PlayHouse outdoor classes

Please take a minute to read this guide.
Let's keep everyone safe :)

Before the class

- Please do not attend the class if:
- 1. You or someone from your household has COVID-19 symptoms.
- 2. In the last 14 days, you have been diagnosed with COVID-19.
- 3. In the last 14 days, you have been in contact with someone diagnosed with COVID -19.
- 4. You have been asked by a healthcare provider or public health officer to remain in voluntary quarantine/isolation for possible exposure to COVID-19.

We will refund your registration fee if you are unable to attend for any of the above reasons.

- Talk to your child about the class in advance. Explain to them that they will get to be in an inperson class but can not get close to or touch the other children or the instructors.
- Please have the adult that will be attending the class read these guidelines.
- On the day of the class, please allow yourself at least 10 minutes to park and check-in. We will be taking everyone's temperature before entering the class space.

Upon arrival (check in)

- All adults must wear face coverings during the check-in process and for the duration of the class.
- Maintain a minimum six-foot distance from one another; while entering the space and during the class.
- Please do not shake hands or engage in any physical contact with other adults or children other than your own.
- All participants (adults and children) must sanitize their hands upon arrival. We will have hand sanitizer by the entry, but you can use your own if you prefer.
- Set up your family's blanket in your preferred spot, making a circle and keeping a minimum of 6ft distance between your blanket and the other families'.

During the class

- You may keep your shoes on.
- All of your belongings should stay within your blanket.
- Please stay engaged and paying close attention to your child for the duration of the class to make sure they stay in your blanket, maintaining physical distance.
- Please do not exchange toys or class materials with other families.
- If you need to talk to the instructors, please do so while keeping a minimum of 6ft of distance.

After the class

- Maintain a minimum six-foot distance from one another while exiting the space and avoid congregating.
- We encourage you to use the hand sanitizer as you exit.